
Dear �udents 
of the Faculty of Logi�ics of the University of Maribor,

At the beginning of the new academic year, I welcome you to the faculty, and I 
wish you a successful study full of optimism and motivation.

I know that the competition between you is very high and it depends only on you 
how good a logistician you will be after you finish your studies. It is important 
that you study seriously and enthusiastically from today onwards. Besides 
acquiring new knowledge, in your studies, you will also shape your personality 
and become a more mature and responsible individual able to tackle every 
problem in an original but also potentially successful way.

The study programme offers a lot of current, attractive 
content. Namely, we follow all trends both in Slovenia 
and in the international environment. Therefore I really 
recommend you to be creative and motivated, to 
propose new ideas and also to connect 
internationally. Take advantage of all the possibilities 
that the faculty offers them to you. This will bring you 
a lot of new experiences, which will guide you on the 
life path you really want, professionally as well as 
personally.

Of course, do not forget that the study years 
are beautiful and full of active life. Therefore, 
plan your free time well and maintain physical 
and mental fitness for all the activities study 
years bring you.

Be proud to be a student of the Faculty of 
Logistics and part of the university community 
and the network of internationally recognized 
and unique specialized faculties for logistics 
and supply chains in Slovenia.

I wish you a successful start as you enter the 
academic year 2023/2024, a successful study 
and to feel well at our faculty.

Sincerely yours,

Dean
prof. dr. Maja Fošner 


